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September 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Please be advised that during the Covid-19 pandemic, lunches may be served in classrooms.  
Schools will not be serving nut/peanut products, therefore, we kindly ask that you do not provide 
food with nut/peanut products to keep the environment safe for our students with allergies.   
Please contact your child’s school nurse teacher with your child’s allergy information.  The nurse 
will develop an emergency health care plan for your child’s individual needs.  The schools will 
follow the RI general law, 16-21-32, Peanut/tree nut allergies, for students with nut allergies. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 
 
Donna O’Connor 
Director of Nursing, Health & PE 

 


